
 

In the name of Allah, the Most Beneficent and 

the Most Merciful. May peace, mercy, and 

blessings of Allah be upon you.  

Dear colleagues, professors, lecturers, researchers, ladies and gentlemen. On behalf 

of all the staff of Hadhramout University, it is our pleasure to warmly welcome all of 

you to this great collaborative academic event, the 2nd International Conference 

of Technology, Science, and Administration-2022 (2nd ICTSA-2022), organized 

by Taiz University in association with other Yemeni universities. We are looking 

forward to raising the level of scientific and research achievement for all members 

of Hadhramout University, through their participation with other Yemeni 

universities in this conference. The participation in these difficult times for the 

country is considered as an achievement for all co-convener universities, as it shows 

the bright side of the scientific and research fields provided by academic researchers 

in the country. In addition, our researchers want to raise scientific awareness and 

share their thoughts and ideas in various fields. Addition to increase the scientific 

awareness and share their opinions and discussions in various fields. Finally, we 

thank all organizing committee members and other supporting staffs of this 

scientific conference. All our wishes are for the participants to succeed and produce 

recommendations and results, which have positive marks on the whole society. 

 

Prof. Mohammed Saeed Khanbash 

President of Hadhramout University. 

 


